
Transition to Work Program Begins

The Transition to Work (TTW) program, headquartered at West
Central School began on July 5, 2022 and will run through the month
of July. A total of 48 students are enrolled in the program which will
provide daily career and community exploration experiences. The
Hattie Larlham organization does excellent work supervising the
program.
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